ST PETER AND ST PAUL

CATHOLIC VOLUNTARY ACADEMY

HEADTEACHER: MRS C HEWERDINE (BAHons, PGCE, MA, NPQH)



WESTERN AVENUE, LINCOLN LN6 7SX TELEPHONE: 01522 871400 EMAIL: sspp@sspp.lincs.sch.uk WEBSITE: www.sspp.lincs.sch.uk

4th January 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

School Closure - 10th January 2024

I hope that you have all enjoyed a pleasant Christmas and New Year.

I am writing to inform you that <u>the school will be closed on Wednesday 10th January 2024</u>, for the whole day, as the funeral of Miss Bell will be taking place. School will be closed as a mark of respect and to allow staff to attend the funeral mass.

There is a public exam scheduled for this day (Health and Social Care – Years 12 and 13) and further information regarding this will be sent separately, as well as details about Year 8 parent information evening.

I thank you for your continued support at this difficult time and ask that you continue to keep Miss Bell's family in your thoughts and prayers.

Yours sincerely,

C. Hewwere

Mrs C F Hewerdine (Headteacher)

